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Sharon Smith Appenclix £

From: “]

Sent: 21 April 2009 09:50
To: licensing

Subject: Alcohol Free Zone in Cofton Hackett

Good morning — | am a resident of Cofton Hackett and live at @ Oakfield Drive. | have only just been informed of the proposal to
make parts of Cofton Hackett an alcohol free zone and understand that Oakfield Drive might be included.

I have lived at@® Oakfield Drive for almost 10 years and have only been disturbed about half a dozen times by ‘revellers’ being
noisy as they pass my house — most of these have been by people leaving a neighbours house after a party. | do not consider
this a nuisance. We sleep at the front of the house with our bedroom window open so are likely to be disturbed by any loud
noise.

I understand that the main problem of noise from drinkers is more felt on Groveley Lane, Ten Ashes Lane and perhaps Chestnut
Drive and can fully understand the need to make that an alcohol free area. However, Oakfield Drive is well away from these
roads and does not suffer from this nuisance.

Please do not include Oakfield Drive in this exclusion.

I'am aware that several of my neighbours feel the same and | hope they make their feelings known to you.

Regards — G NS

3/04/2009



